
 

 

We’ve been busy getting into our new project and have 
packed in lots of fantastic learning this week! 

In Maths we have been using rulers to measure objects in centimetres. We have also 
learnt about mass and have been using balance scales to compare weight after making predictions. 
We have been using the language heavier and lighter to describe. In English we have been learning 
about plurals and when we need to add s or es to nouns. We have been writing rules for how Little 
Red can keep safe in the woods next time he visits Grandmas. To help us with this we enjoyed 
spending a bit of time in the school wood area, after we’d recalled the rules! The children were great 
at remembering the rules they learnt in their forest school sessions in Topaz.  

In History we have started our learning about queens by looking at a simple timeline of some of the 
events of the life of Queen Elizabeth II. In Art we are learning about sculpture and have had our first 
exploration kneading and rolling clay. In Computing with Mrs Mac and Mrs Mason we have started 
learning about simple programming and have been using the beebots. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manipulating clay; comparing mass; exploring the woods 

Key dates:  

Tuesday 30th – Friday 3rd – Scholastic book fair after school  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be learning about 
adjectives to describe nouns.  
 
In Maths we will be learning about 
capacity/volume 

Read 5 times a week 
 
Complete Mathletics (Friday-Friday) 
 
Practice words in spelling book linked to 
phonics  


